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NOTICE  

 

15 April, 2022 

Dear Customers,  

 

Further with our customer advisory of 2nd March, 2022, Yang Ming is continuously working on different 

approaches and doing our utmost to resolve cargo/shipments that were already enroute to St. Petersburg. 

Considering the growing economic sanctions, we regret to inform you IE7 service has been immediately 

suspended.  

 

In view of unpredictable economic sanctions and operational impacts, we are currently not able to inform 

you when the service will be fully restored. In case your cargo/shipments were already enroute to St. 

Petersburg, we will try our best to help you arrange COD to other destination or return cargo back to 

original port of loading as long as no issue to clear custom. We will speed up the process and offer discount 

on free time or COD charges involved.  

 

Kindly contact your local sales representatives to discuss and confirm your options for your impacted 

cargo/shipments. 

 

 

Thank you & best regards 

 

Yang Ming Marine Transport Corporation 


